
 

            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

Date: 10th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

RE: PARENT GOVERNOR ELECTION – BALLOT PAPERS 
 

I wrote to you on February 26, 2025 to invite nominations for the vacancy for a parent governor. 

I am delighted to say that there has been a good response and there are two candidates for the one vacancy. This 

means we must now hold a ballot. 

Attached to this letter is: 

▪ a ballot paper with the names of the candidates (in alphabetical order) 

▪ a copy of the personal statements from the candidates  

 

You may vote for up to one of the candidates. Each parent can submit one ballot paper, regardless of the number of 

pupils you have attending the school. As indicated on the ballot paper you should vote by marking an ‘X’ alongside the 

name of the parent you support. 

 

Once you have marked the ballot paper you should seal it in the envelope. This should then be put in the ballot box, 

which can be found in the main office by March 20, 2025. If it is not possible for you to vote in person, please return 

to the following address: l.griffiths@wodensfield.org  

 

The election will be decided by a simple majority of votes cast. In the event of a tie, lots will be drawn. When the 

election has been completed, I will let you know the outcome. If, in the meantime, you have any queries, please let 

me know. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

    
Mrs S. Walker   Mrs R. Lambert 
Headteacher   Chair of Governors 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:l.griffiths@wodensfield.org


 

            

                                                        
WOLVERHAMPTON CITY COUNCIL 

Woden Avenue, Wednesfield, Wolverhampton WV11 1PW 

Telephone: (01902) 556350     Email: office@wodensfield.org 

Headteacher: Mrs. S. Walker 

 

 

Election of Parent Governors – Wodensfield Primary School 

 

There is one vacancy for parent governor. You may vote for one candidate, but NOT vote more than once for each 

candidate. 

 

Candidates:  

 

Jason Crockett  
 

 
 

Danielle Whitehouse 
 

 



 

            

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

Election of parent governors – Wodensfield Primary School 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE RETURN THIS FORM TO RECEPTION IN AN ENVELOPE MARKED ‘PARENT GOVERNOR NOMINATION’ OR EMAIL 

TO l.griffiths@wodensfield.org BY MARCH 20, 2025. 

 

 

Candidate 
Mark an ‘X’ to indicate 
your vote 

Jason Crockett   

 

Danielle Whitehouse 
 

 


